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Golden, Bonnie 

From: Cicciarella, Bob 

Sent: Friday, November 09, 2007 9:43 AM 

To: Walden, Scott 

Cc: Golden, Bonnie 

Subject: ALMR Radio Grant 

Scott, 

As requested, this email is to notify you that the KESA Board last night November 8, 2007 at their regular meeting, voted 
unanimously to accept the grant for the 5 ALMR radios. 

If you have any questions, please call me. 

Best regards, 

Bob 

Robert Cicciarella 
Administrator 
Kachemak Emergency Services 
53048 Ashwood Ave 
Homer, AK 99603 
(907) 235-7980 Office 
(907) 399-2137 Cell 
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